
How to submit entries:  

If you were vaccinated by public health: Go https://covid19.ontariohealth.ca and enter your health card to access your vaccination receipts. Send a 
copy of the dose receipts to tara.campbell@saugeen.org 

If you were vaccinated by the Health Centre or mobile unit: Email your full name, date of birth, and phone number to tara.campbell@saugeen.org 

 

Backpack Giveaway and Bike Draw 

for Children 12-17 Years of Age 
 

Information on the Backpack Giveaway 
Where? - The James Mason Memorial and Recreational Centre 

When? - August 7th at the vaccination clinic from 2-6pm 

What are the requirements to get a backpack? – Be between 

the ages of 12 and 17 years old. Please note: while quantities last 

Do I have to get vaccinated to get a backpack? - No! These 

backpacks have been donated and filled with school supplies by 

the United Way and are available to any child who wants one 

 

Information on the Bike Draw 
When? – The draw will take place on September 30th, 2021, the 

National Day of Truth and Reconciliation  

What is the prize? – The prize is a $600 voucher provided by the 

Youth Centre that goes towards your choice of bike and bike 

accessories! 

What are the rules for the bike draw?  

1. Must be between 12 and 17 years old at time of entry 

2. Be partially or fully vaccinated with the COVID-19 vaccine 

How do the entries work? 

1st dose = 1 entry into draw 

2nd dose = 2 entries into draw 

Example: Someone who has received both doses (i.e. are fully vaccinated) will have a total of 3 

entries into the draw.  

 


